
Question on Notice 
No. 644 

Asked on 9 May 2006 
 
MR MALONE asked the Minister for Emergency Services (MR PURCELL) -   
 
QUESTION: 
 

With reference to Question on Notice No. 318 in relation to his departmental 
capital works program in which it was revealed that expenditure to date for the 
proposed new Emu Park Ambulance Station was only $133,000— 

(1) What was the agreement reached between the department and the local 
stakeholder?  

(2) When is the project expected to be completed?  

(3) Of the $133,000 expended to date, will he provide the details of this 
expenditure? 

 
ANSWER: 
 
(1) Agreement was reached regarding such matters as master planning for 
drive-through access and future expansion, sharing driveways and sharing 
use of other parts of the site. 
 
(2) I refer the member to my previous response to Question on Notice 318 
asked on 8 March 2006. 
 
(3) The expenditure includes fees for design consultancy and other specialist 
services such as site survey and geotechnical investigations. 
 


